LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING JULY 27, 2020

Town Council President Michael Gruszka called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Clerk Treasurer Judith Walters called the roll. Members present were Michael Gruszka, Todd Angerman, John Alessia, Christopher Salatas, and John Yelkich. Also present were Town Manager Craig Hendrix, Town Attorney Dave Westland, and Public Work Director Kevin Gray.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

June 22 regular meeting - Mr. Alessia moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Mr. Yelkich and carried with five ayes.

Swearing in new members - Clerk-Treasurer Judy Walters swore in newly appointed members John Alessia and Todd Angerman to Redevelopment Commission.

Appoint new Chairman - Since Mr. Felder resigned, a new Chairman is needed. After discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Yelkich to appoint Michael Gruszka as Chairman and John Alessia as Vice-Chairman. The motion was seconded by Mr. Angerman and carried with five ayes.

NEW BUSINESS

Approve White Voucher #10896 - Westland & Bennett - \$ 90.00 #10897 - Hawk Enterprises - \$ 7,788.00 #10898 - US Bank - \$ 1,650.00 #10899 - Sandwich Bar - \$ 2,131.50

Mr. Yelkich moved to approve vouchers as listed, seconded by Mr. Salatas and carried with five ayes.

ADJOURNMENT

With no further business, Mr. Alessia made a motion to adjourn at 6:37 P.M., seconded by Mr. Yelkich and carried with five ayes.

Michael Gruszka, Chair

John Yelkich, Secretary